
Hama Beads & Hot Shots After School Clubs 
Hama beads club starts next half term on a Thursday.  
It is only for those who signed up in Years 4, 5 and 6. 
 
The Hotshots/ Relaxation group  that starts next half term is for Years 1,2 and 3.  
Please let Mrs McKeown know if you are interested in case there are any spaces 
left if you are in Years 4-6. 
 
Family Learning - run by Tameside Adult Education 
 
Our Family Learning  course will begin after half term, it is on Mondays 8.45-
11am for 5 weeks. There will be free refreshments. 
 
This course is around managing money, tips on saving and how to make our money go 
further. It is a free course run by a tutor from Tameside college. This is open to 
friends and family. Please sign up at the office if you are interested.  
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“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
This weeks celebrations and achievements include: 
 
Zidane from Year 1 who received a trophy for scoring 8 
goals!. 
Mehreen from Year 6 who was a winner in the CDAT poetry 
competition and won a book token.  
Idris and Marni from Year1 and Marcy from Year 4 who all won gymnastics medals 
for learning new shapes.  
Muad from Year 3 who received a medal for reading and a certificate for his  
Islamic studies.  
Our St George’s TAG Rugby team played this week. We didn’t win the match, but 
‘man of the match’ medals were awarded to Emad, Jawaad and Amelia B from 
Year 6! Check out the photo on our website ‘sporting event’ page! 
 
Well done and what a fantastic week for achievements! 
Remember to join us for our ‘Celebration Assembly’ every Friday  
morning at 9am. Children can bring in any awards they have been 
given outside of school like swimming  certificates or sports medals.  
You can see the Learning Hero awards given out, sing happy  
birthday to those who are celebrating that week and more!  
 
We hope to see you there! 

Tameside Active 
Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 1 - Ayyub & Unaisah 
Year 2 - Maliha & Adam R 
Year 3 - James & Aisha 
Year 4 - Logan, Tasmia & Marcy 
 
Well Done Everybody! 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
 
These are the members of our St George’s family 
who celebrated a birthday with us this week: 
 
Eisa & Musa from Year 2, Nusaybah from Year 
4, Ibrahim from Y5, and Harry, Ziaul, Syed 
and Mr Rigby from Year 6! 
 
Many happy returns!  
We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating with your friends and 
family! 

Lost Property. 
We have 2 black coats, 
green cardigans and green  
jumpers in the hall that have been 
there for a while. There are no 
names in, but if you think they 
might belong to your child please 
call into the office and you can 
have a look at them.  
 
Can you also double check your 
child’s uniform/coat and make 
sure they are all labelled  
correctly. 
 
Thank you.  

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates 
were awarded to these children for the 
excellent learning behaviours,  
attitudes and values they showed this 
week: 
 
Year 6 - Emad 
Year 5 – Amaan 
Year 4 - Marcy, and all of Year 4 for 
     their fantastic sewing skills 
     when making their Roman  
     headdresses 
Year 3 - Isaiah 
Year 2 - Adam R 
Year 1 - Isla 
Reception - Isabella 

Dear Lord,  
 
Help us to love everyone for who they are. 
Help us to treat people as we would like to be treated  
ourselves, and to know that you love us all for who we are. 
 
Amen. 
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